
Port Washington Water Pollution Control District
Cured-in-Place (CIPP) Lining of Sanitary Sewer
Contract No. 132
Proposed Construction Schedule-Phase II

Last Updated: 9/21/2025

Map Location 
Number Locations of Work

Scheduled Week for Rehab. Work 
and Temp. 8-12 hr. Disruption of 

Service                                                          
(Refer to Notes Below)

1A Beacon Dr. & West Shore Rd. Completed
2A Beacon Hill Rd. Completed
3A Hampton Ct. & Port Washington Blvd. TBD
4A Mitchel Rd. & Willow Dr. TBD
5A Neulist Ave. & Essex Ct. Completed
6A Neulist Ave. & Marino Ave. TBD
7A Carey St. TBD
8A Soundview Dr. & Channel Dr. Completed
9A Pleasant Ave. & Channel Dr. Completed

10A Hill Top & Hill View Ave. & Irma Ave. TBD
11A Public Library & Locust Ave. TBD
12A Capi Ln. & Beachway Completed
13A Terrace Ct. & Ivy Way TBD
14A Ivy Way & Luquer Rd. TBD
15A Oakland Dr. & Briarcliff Dr. TBD
16A Harbor Park Dr. & Birchdale Ln. TBD

Thank You for your Cooperation as we improve our infrastructure system.

During the rehabilitation work temporary interruption to your sewer service will occur. The duration of 
this interruption will be approximately 8 – 12 hrs.  The following compliance procedures must be adhered 
to so that no damage to your home or delay in the work is avoided:

 - Please DO NOT shower or bath or use washing machines.

 - Please limit the use of water that drains into the sanitary sewer. ex. toilet and running water down 
the sink.

 - To minimize the construction impact to local traffic flow, street parking may be suspended for the 
duration of the construction activity. 

The District's Contractor, Arold Construction Company, will contact you 48 hours prior to 
when the temporary interruption to your service is directly impacted by the rehabilitation 
work.


